
MGA Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 

Aug 11, 2022 

Attendees: Bruce McKnight, Bill Schell, Lee Pereksta, Tony Delmonte, Jim Walsh, Jack Narhi, Mike Bagnato, Tommy 

Lee 

Agenda Items: 

1) Jack Narhi called the meeting to order. This was to be a short meeting to discuss an issue regarding last 

week’s results. 

- Tony noted that three people played in one of the 2-man scramble teams on Aug 4 and had 

won money.  

- Tony said the extra $15 payout was not an issue budget wise, but he thought it was unfair 

to the rest of the groups. 

- Jim Walsh said as tournament chair, he made the decision to do that when someone didn’t 

show up for one of the two-man teams. He had only minutes to make that decision, 

otherwise, one of the players that had registered would have not been able to play in the 

tournament. 

- After much discussion, we decided that playing with 3 people on a 2-man team was not fair 

and could be addressed by filling in the teams with no-shows; using those that showing up 

that had not registered. If we then end up with an odd man group, then the last person that 

showed up without registering would be dropped from the tournament, but would still be 

allowed to play for the closest to the pin money only. As a last resort, one of the 

tournament committee members, could volunteer to be the odd man out. In other words, 

we will allow the tournament committee to work out how best to handle odd man groups, 

as long as they keep team sizes to 2 for 2-man tournaments. 

Adjournment: A motion was made and approved to Adjourn.                                                                               

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


